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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Greenheart Group Limited (the “Company”) 

noted that the Securities and Futures Commission (the “SFC”) has directed The Stock 

Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Exchange”) to suspend dealings in the shares 

of the Company from 9:00 a.m. on 29 August 2011. Reference may be made to the 

Exchange Notice issued by the Exchange on 29 August 2011 9:49 a.m.

The Board is in the course of preparing information requested by the SFC. The 

resumption of dealings in the Company’s shares shall be subject to the consent of 

the SFC and the Exchange. The Company shall make a price-sensitive information 

announcement on or before the resumption.
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